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EDITORIAL
The deadline for September's Newsletter is Thurs-
day August 23rd.

GT. FINBOROUGH PLAYGROUP

A Car Boot Sale has been organised in aid of Play-
group Funds. It will be held at St. George's School,
Gt. Finborough, on Sunday 26th August between
10.00 a.m. and 3.00 p.m. (9.00 a.m. for pitches). £5 per
pitch. Any enquiries please phone Louise on (Stow)
675432.

L. fiddaman

ST. ANDREWS PARISH CHURCH (August)
5 11: Morning Prayer
19 11: Sung Eucharist (Prayer Book)
26 Holy Communion (ASB)
Please note all services differ from normal

PRIZE BINGO

As the Pettiward Hall will be closed during August,
there will be two Prize Bingo sessions in September.
On Wednesday 5th, proceeds will go to the Tuesday
Club and on Wednesday 19th, the Royal British Le-
gion local branch. Hope to see you all then .. .

ST. ANDREW'S MINI LOTTO

Prize-winners are as follows:

26 June

(177)Mr.B. Cooper
Poy Street Green, Rattlesd en. £4.80

(151) Mrs. M.Williams
Town Farm, Gt. Finborough. £3.20

3 July

(192) Mrs. D. Riseborough
The Green, Gt. Finborough. £4.80

(221) Mr. J.Whelan
Locksbottom, Orpington, Kent. £3.20

10 July

(054) Mrs. J. Fisher
Boundary Cottages, Buxhall. £4.80

089) Mrs. M. Chaplin
Church Close, Gt. Finborough. £3.20

17 July

(215) Mrs. A. Baggaley
White Horse Cottages, Gt. Finborough. £4.80

(199) Mrs. C. Chaplin
The Bungalows, Gt. Finborough. £3.20

The sum of £8.00 has been added each week to
Church funds.

Hilary Smith

AEROBIC DANCE AND LEGS, BUMS AND
TUMS

Due to the closure of Pettiward Hall for repairs in the
summer, as from Monday 30th July, classes will be
held at the Stowmarket Community Centre in
Combs.

Additionally there will be some new classes on
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday evenings includ-
ing a new class "Legs, Bums and Turns" especially to
trim those important areas - no jogging involved and
suitable for all levels and ages.

Ring Liz on (Stow) 678432 for more details.

UNITED REFORMED CHURCH

On August 13/14th there will be a Holiday Club for
children aged 5-10 years from 10.00 a.m. to 12 noon.
There will be stories, creative work and games. All
invited to come along and join.

S.W. Bollard

PRACTICAL JEWELLERY COURSE

There will be a Practical Jewellery Course held at
Stowmarket High School run by John Grimaldi. The
course will be running every Tuesday from 7.30 to
9.30 p.m. starting on September 17th. The cost will
be £22.50 for the term. Please contact the Stowmarket
Adult Training Centre on (Stow) 613903 for further
details on enrolment.
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